Revised Second Public Notice

Please be advised that an audit committee session of the Housing Finance Authority of Palm Beach County, Florida (the "Authority"), for the purpose of approving the form of “Request for Proposals for External Audit Services” and the selection process for same that had been scheduled for Friday, August 10, 2018, has been rescheduled for Friday, September 14, 2018 to commence 9:30 a.m. or as soon thereafter as possible, in the Palm Beach County Airport Center, Room 1-470, 100 Australian Avenue, West Palm Beach, Florida.  A second session to evaluate and rank proposals was incorrectly listed in the Second Public Notice previously published.  The second session will be held on Friday, October 12, 2018 to commence 9:30 a.m. or as soon thereafter as possible, in the Palm Beach County Airport Center, Room 4-790, 100 Australian Avenue, West Palm Beach, Florida.
Should any person decide to appeal any decision made by the Authority with respect to any matter considered at the meeting referenced herein, he or she will need a record of the proceedings, and for such purpose, may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons with disabilities needing special assistance accommodations to participate in this proceeding should contact David M. Brandt, no later than five (5) days prior to the hearing at telephone number (561) 233-3652 for assistance; if hearing impaired, telephone the Florida Relay Service Numbers at (800) 955-8771 (TDD) or (800) 955-8700 (VOICE) for assistance. 
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